Meeting Minutes   

July 14th, 2008

Attendance Members: 
Paul Finkenbinder, Annette Mullen, Barb Zeigler, Bob Rhodes, Dave Mills



























Attendance Others: 

Mike Rhodes “Rettew” Joyce Swain, R. Scott Cramer, Bob Hines, Jeff Beinhower, Roger Graham, Darrin Foster, Joe McNaughton Jr. Jim Fuller
























Meeting called to order by Paul Finkenbinder at 7:02pm.

Minutes from June 9, 2008 meeting were approved


























Correspondence: 
The WTPC received the “Receipt of Application” from The Perry County                                                           Conservation District regarding the Coral/Ditmer plan.

The Perry County Planning Commission [PCPC] sent information on TWP 

Planning practice. 

































































OTHER Action: 
Paul recommended that all of us take a look at the information from the PCPC.














The Park & Rec. Plan was sent to the Supervisors, A public hearing is scheduled 


for Sept. 2, 2008 at 7:00 PM 

A “Sketch Plan” was presented to the WTPC by Roger Graham and R. Scott Cramer.


It consisted of 2 Plans, Plan A and Plan B, they are asking the WTPC which plan is more favorable.  

Plan A creates a Panhandle lot which we discourage. 

Plan B removes the Panhandle from proposed Lot # 2 but might not have adequate

road frontage.











There was also discussion on proposed Lot #1 being on both sides of a private ROW

The Twp zoning officer will be asked to help with this plan, specifically Section #905 & #906 since this falls within the commercial district. Since this was only a “Sketch Plan” no official action was taken.

Visitors Comments: 
None.














































































































Adjournment TIME 

A motion was made @ 7:55 PM by Bob to adjourn, Annette seconded and all

were in favor.

Respectfully Submitted,

Dave Mills
